
 

OUHK’s Testing and Certification Industry Summit 

 

More than two hundred practitioners from the testing 

and certification industry attended the Testing and 

Certification Industry Summit held on 2 March 2011 

at the Open University of Hong Kong. Participants 

discussed how to enhance the testing and 

certification industry in Hong Kong, with a view to 

strengthening the industry’s brand and meeting 

manpower needs. 

 

The Summit featured leaders from the product 

testing and certification industry as guest speakers, 

namely, Chairman of the HKQAA, Ir Prof. Peter K. W. 

Mok, Chairman of Hong Kong Council for Testing 

and Certification, Prof. P. C. Ching, Deputy 

Chairman of Hong Kong Industry Federation, Dr 

Roy C. P. Chung and Director-General of Macau 

Productivity and Technology Transfer Centre, Mr 

Victor Manuel Kuan. 

 

In his keynote speech, Ir Prof. Mok talked about the 

challenges and opportunities facing certification 

bodies in Hong Kong. 

 


